
 

 

 

IMPORTANT CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
 

Dear Users of the Port of Belize Ltd.  
  
The port needs to conduct essential maintenance on the trestle 

which links the pierhead to the land. This is required to preserve 

port operations for the next few years ahead. The repairs 

involve replacing three trestle girders, each one expected to 

take 8, 8 and 10 days to complete. During the period of the 

repairs, there will be no access to the pierhead and therefore 

vessel operations (discharge or load) cannot be conducted.  
  
In our attempt to provide the earliest notice of the pierhead 

operation closures, we can advise that the following periods are 

presently the targeted dates for the repair works: 
 

July 28th to August 05th, 2022 
September 01st to 09th, 2022 

October 06th to 16th, 2022 
 

We very much regret and apologize for the potential 
supply chain disruption and inconvenience that these 

closures might cause you. 
  
The Container Yard and Warehouse will remain open 

during these periods.  
   

Thanks 

 

Andy Lane 
Chief Executive Officer 


